ABRAHAM CHABAB, Inc. 1391 NW St. Lucie West Blvd. # 411 Port St. Lucie, FL 34986 Ph:772-475-6630

Email: agchabab1@msn.com

Feb. 4, 2021

Anne Cox, Assistant Director Planning & Zoning Department 121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd Port St. Lucie, FL 34984

RE: Applying for Site Plan Extension **Project Name: Las Palmas** City of Port St. Lucie Project Nb. P17-242

Dear Ms. Cox:

Please accept this letter as a request for an additional two-year extension regarding the approved site plan for the above-mentioned project. We are currently working on the detailed plans and related documents that we plan to submit in the near future.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact us at your convenience.

Sincerely

Abraham Chabab Abraham Chabab, P.E.

cc: Pierre Azzi Holly Price

Teresa Lamar-Sarno